
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/28/2020 6:00:00 AM

First name: Chad

Last name: Housler

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Permitting Officials,

Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project presents Idaho, particularly rural Idaho, with a huge economic and

environmental opportunity. I am writing to encourage you to permit the project as quickly as possible.

I believe the project presents a plan to repair the environment and boost Idaho's economy particularly under

Alternative 2. Historic mining operations, development of former town site and natural processes have resulted in

significant degradation of many elements of the environment. Loss of fish passage, potential water degradation

from previous mining activity and excessive erosion are all of great concern to our community. The Stibnite Gold

Project would finance reclamation efforts to address these problems and in turn boost Idaho's economy. It is a

win-win for our community.

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project. This

project is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America's dependence on foreign countries for critical minerals

and cleans up the environment. These benefits cannot wait. Sixty days is long enough for the comment period.

Yours,

Name: Chad Housler


